
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS27520 / H0450

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE The proposed legislation would allow local jurisdictions to determine whether
rezone and annexation applications should go thru a recommendation hearing with a planning and zoning
commission or to advance straight to the governing body for a final decision. This legislation is meant to
streamline this process and eliminate confusion for those property owners affected by these requests.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no fiscal impact for the proposed legislation. Local jurisdictions that implement the change will see a
small cost savings as this bill will eliminate the need for unnecessary hearings, mailings, and notifications in
the newspaper.

Contact:
Representative Jarom Wagoner
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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